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Comprehensive Plan 

January 2020:  Staff continues work 

on the Priority Investment element 

concerning capital improvements 

for the city and future projects.  

Statistical information is still being 

gathered and the Natural 

Resources & Transportation 

Elements are almost complete.  

Below are the elements slated for 

each month (estimated that Vision 

2030 will be ready for city council 

Nov. 2020).    March 2020: Planning 

Commission met via 

teleconference and discussed the 

Transportation Element.  PC asked 

that more information be provided 

within the Bicycle & Pedestrian Infrastructure section along with a GIS map illustrating where 

they are needed.  Under the Truck Routes section include FedEx and UPS.    April 2020:  Planning 

Commission did not meet but the Natural Resources & Population elements were emailed to the 

commission for review and input.  May 2020:  PC meet and reviewed Education Element, 

discussed required online training for new members along with continuing education training.  

PC also engaged in a robust discussion on Strong Towns and Resiliency for the future.  June 2020:  

PC meet and reviewed the Cultural/Recreational & the Community Facilities Elements.  PC will 

determine if resiliency/COVID-19 objectives should be included within each element.  July 2020: 

PC meet and reviewed the Economic Development & Land Use Elements.  Members gave input 

on how the elements presented to date could have COVID resiliency objectives included.  August 

2020:  PC met and reviewed the Housing and Priority Investment Elements.  September 2020: 

No meeting.  Comprehensive Plan will be reviewed in full at the October meeting.  PC is on 

schedule to present to Council for their November 2020 meeting. 

 

Ordinance Revision  

No ordinances have been revised by PC this year.   

 

Historic Butler District Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy  

New board members are exploring ways to jumpstart revitalization efforts.  Planning department 

staff will provide technical assistance where needed. 

 

Great American Cleanup 

The Great American Cleanup will be postponed due to COVID-19.   

 




